
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING January 20, 2010 

The Waelder City Council met for a Special Called Meeting on 

January 20, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. at Waelder City Hall. Those 

present were Mike Harris, Robert Tovar, Dora Ramirez, Annie 

Jackson and Curtis Hadnot. Mayor Roy Tovar did preside. 

The meeting was called to order and a quorum was established. 

The Mayor and the Grant Coordinator will meet with the State to 

discuss the two city properties for the Neighborhood Stabilization 

Program. The Grant Coordinator will mail out letters to other 

property owners in the City of Waelder for these new homes. 

A motion was made by Harris to accept resignation from Chief of 

Police Delvin Dockery with a second by Tovar. Delvin Dockery will 

be operating his own business. The vote was unanimous and the 

motion was passed. 

A motion was made by Tovar to appoint Larry Stamps as Chief of 

Police with a second by Harris. The vote was unanimous and the 

motion was passed. 

A motion was made by Hadnot to adjourn with a second by 

Ramirez. The vote unanimous and the motion was passed. 

 


